## Attendance boundaries for St. Gregory, Nativity of Our Lord, Mother Cabrini, St. Marcellus and Our Lady of Sorrows

My family purchased a home in the catchment area of St. Gregory last year. One of the myriad reasons we chose to move into the neighbourhood was the assurance that our children would be in the catchment area for St. Gregory. As such,

- · I vehemently object to any attendance boundary changes regarding these schools; and
- · I support the conclusions of the Interim Report of the Director of Education (January 26, 2017) regarding the above-noted schools and agree the boundaries for these schools should remain unchanged.

## I urge the TCDSB to:

- Accept the recommendations of the Interim Report;
- · Investigate short-term solutions to address over-enrolment at the relevant schools;
- Explore locations for a new elementary school in the Central Etobicoke area to address long-term enrollment pressures; and
- · Immediately commence an audit of all students attending the above-noted schools to ensure that only students residing within the respective attendance boundaries are enrolled in these schools.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Bozek